

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Council

FROM:

James Scarboro, Purchasing Officer

DATE:

June 12, 2018

SUBJECT:

RFP 2200 CDL2003REBID, Beneficial Reuse of Biosolids – Update

RFP 2200 CDL2003REBID, Beneficial Reuse of Biosolids has been cancelled.

As you know, this was a very contentious solicitation, including four (4) protests, one hearing and a number of large Public Information Requests. Although staff was working through these protests with the intention of bringing to Council a final contract recommendation, ultimately the solicitation needed to be cancelled due to an unintentional release of records that occurred when responding to one of the aforementioned records request, and prior to the completion of Best and Final Offers.

The Purchasing Office intends to work with our customer, Austin Water, to develop a new solicitation for these services and issue it very shortly. I am glad to answer any questions in this regard.

cc:

Spencer Cronk, City Manager Elaine Hart, Chief Financial Officer Robert Goode, Assistant City Manager Greg Meszaros, Austin Water Director Greg Canally, Deputy Chief Financial Officer